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Whole School Information

PYP Exhibition
Group 8 will host their PYP Exhibition on Thursday
18 April. The Exhibition is a culmination and
celebration of the students' learning journey
through their primary years, which involves the
students creating and developing their own
inquiries. Feel free to drop by and find out more.

Tommy Tomato
OnWednesday, you received an email on Toddle:
Learning about vegetables & free tryout lunch sent
from the Tommy Tomato school food service. Your
child has the opportunity to participate in a free
lunch if you sign up via the link provided in the
email.

Sign your child up for the free tryout lunch at Rembrandt
on Monday 13 May, and at Mondrian on Tuesday 14 May.

After the tryout lunch, if your child liked the meal, you can
register them for Tommy Tomato's vegetable lunch once a
week for a six-week trial period. This costs €3.25 per lunch
at Rembrandt and €3.75 at Mondrian. Too expensive?
Indicate this when registering and Tommy Tomato
sponsors will help pay. This is done on a trust basis; you are
not required to submit any evidence.

School calendar 2024-2025
Before the December break, the mandated school holidays for North Holland were shared
(parent newsletter #14). The complete school calendar for 2024-2025 is available on our school
website.

Celebrations

Koningsdag (King’s Day)
Next week our Host Country Language (HCL) teachers will be teaching students about the
celebrations around Koningsdag. Our own King’s Day activities will take place on Friday. Both
campuses will host festivities with the invaluable help of our Group 7 students.

https://www.tommytomato.nl/school/ips-hilversum-loc-rembrandt-hilversum/
https://www.tommytomato.nl/school/ips-hilversum-loc-mondrian-hilversum/


The national date for King’s Day is 27 April, when the country will turn orange for a day. There
will be many celebrations with street markets, festivities and other traditions.

To get into the spirit of this Dutch tradition, it would be great to see students wear something
red, white and blue, orange, or a combination of these colours, on Friday 19 April. For sure it

will contribute to the King’s Day feeling!

Follow this link: Daba Die Daba Daa for your
(Rembrandt) children to practise the song
and dance at home.

For more information about King’s Day in
the Netherlands, see:
Koningsdag | Het Koninklijk Huis (scroll
down for English settings)

Koningsdag Hilversum

PTA

International Summer Fair
Final call for food stall holders!We are still looking for additional food stalls for the
International Fair. We already have: UK, India, USA, Pakistan, Mexico, France and South Africa.
If your country is already listed above and you’d love to get involved and you’d like to
contribute a dish, or you’d like to host a food stall for a different country, please get in touch
with us at pta@ipshilversum.nl.

Spring Social
We’re happy to share some photos from our Spring Social.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YUBcdf25GqI
https://www.koninklijkhuis.nl/onderwerpen/koningsdag
https://www.livehilversum.com/nl/specials/koningsdag
mailto:pta@ipshilversum.nl
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